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Relevant text:  

Of money you are spending on growing suburbs, can you tell us the proportion between 
interface councils and peri-urban councils? What is your split on that? 

Answer:  

In the first round, 23.8 percent of grants was allocated to peri-urban councils and 76.2 per cent 
was allocated to interface councils.  

In the second round 28.9 per cent of the grants were allocated to peri-urban councils. 71.1 per 
cent of grants were allocated to interface councils.   

 


